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“The Mission of Linganore UMC is to offer ourselves to be 
Christ-like in our community.” 

LUMC Visions & Missions Statement 

 

 

                                      Welcome  

 

Pastor Ricketts and his wife, Alice who are coming to us 

from Providence-Fort Washington United Methodist 

Church.  Please join us in welcoming our new pastor on 

July 3rd. 

 

Following the morning worship service on July 3rd,        

Linganore will welcome the new Parsonage Family with a 

picnic in the pavilion.  It would be GREAT to have everyone 

there.   

 

Potato Project 

 

The Linganore United Methodist Church Men’s Group has been active 

gathering aluminum cans and coins. 

During 2015 $211.00 was collected and thus far $150.50 has been    

collected during 2016.  A Big Thank You to everyone who has           

contributed in any way to this worthy mission project for the “Potato 

Project” at the Society of Saint Andrew. 



 

Please plan to attend the SPRING INTO HEALTH  dinner and puppet show on Friday, May 13th. 

Dinner is at 7:00 pm and the puppet show is at 8:00 pm 

The puppet show is provided by Weller UMC Potter’s Hands Puppet Ministry. 

YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS THIS! 

See you there, 

Lynn, Nola, Cheryl, Tina, and Donna 

(Health Ministry Committee) 

The View From The Back Pew 

By Jim Moffatt 

 

2 Corinthians 5:17 

   Therefore, if anyone is in Christ he is a new creation; the old has gone, the new is come. 

 

     On Sunday, July 3, Linganore United Methodist Church will have a new pastor in our pulpit.  That pastor is          

Stephen Ricketts, and we will get to know him over the next few weeks.  I already have a list of questions I would like 

to ask our new pastor.  So, just like David Letterman’s Top Ten Lists, I have listed my Top Ten Questions for Pastor 

Ricketts.  Here goes: 

 

10.  Will there be a Super Bowl Party at the parsonage? 

  9.  When will we get a change to sample your much anticipated, blue ribbon sausage gravy? 

  8.  Sports fans everywhere, well Unionville anyway, want to know: Are you a Redskins fan, a Ravens fan, or a          

        Cowboy fan? 

  7.  When will we have  a breakfast cook-off featuring Pastor Ricketts versus the Hubble Brothers? 

  6.  What is your opinion of a good old winter snowstorm? And will there be church? 

  5.  What is the time limit on your morning messages?  Will we beat Catholics to the Golden Corral? 

  4.  Will there be a Virginia Tech grad in the parsonage?  If so, have you access to tickets to Hokie football games to  

        Share with certain Hokie fans at L.U.M.C.? 

  3.  What special dishes, made by the parsonage family; may we expect at covered dish dinners? 

  2.  What kind of cookies will the Ricketts family make and serve with our Sunday morning coffee? 

  1.  Got Bibles?? 

 

        Welcome Pastor and Mrs. Ricketts 

I will close with a quote I discovered. 

“Today’s new friend is tomorrow’s family.” 

 

Amen 



Health Happenings: Summer 2016 

SUN SAFETY 

“There is a time for everything and a season for every activity under heaven.” New International Version 

 

The sunôs ultraviolet (UV) rays can damage your skin in as little as 15 minutes. Follow these                     

recommendations to help protect yourself and your family. 

Shade 

You can reduce your risk of skin damage and skin cancer by seeking shade under an umbrella, tree, or other 

shelter before you need relief from the sun. Your best bet to protect your skin is to use sunscreen or wear 

protective clothing when youôre outsideðeven when youôre in the shade. 

Clothing 

When possible, long-sleeved shirts and long pants and skirts can provide protection from UV rays. Clothes 

made from tightly woven fabric offer the best protection. A wet T-shirt offers much less UV protection than 

a dry one, and darker colors may offer more protection than lighter colors. Some clothing certified under   

international standards comes with information on its ultraviolet protection factor. Keep in mind that a      

typical T-shirt has an SPF rating lower than 15, so use other types of protection as well. 

Hat 

For the most protection, wear a hat with a brim all the way around that shades your face, ears, and the back 

of your neck. A tightly woven fabric, such as canvas, works best to protect your skin from UV rays. Avoid 

straw hats with holes that let sunlight through. A darker hat may offer more UV protection. If you wear a 

baseball cap, you should also protect your ears and the back of your neck by wearing clothing that covers 

those areas, using sunscreen with at least SPF 15, or by staying in the shade. 

Sunglasses 

Sunglasses protect your eyes from UV rays and reduce the risk of cataracts. They also protect the tender skin 

around your eyes from sun exposure. Sunglasses that block both UVA and UVB rays offer the best           

protection. Most sunglasses sold in the United States, regardless of cost, meet this standard. Wrap-around 

sunglasses work best because they block UV rays from sneaking in from the side. 

Sunscreen 

Put on broad spectrum sunscreen with at least SPF 15 before you go outside, even on slightly cloudy or cool 

days. Donôt forget to put a thick layer on all parts of exposed skin. Get help for hard-to-reach places like your 

back. And remember, sunscreen works best when combined with other options to prevent UV damage. 

SPF. Sunscreens are assigned a sun protection factor (SPF) number that rates their effectiveness in blocking 

UV rays. Higher numbers indicate more protection. You should use a broad spectrum sunscreen with at least 

SPF 15. 

Reapplication. Sunscreen wears off. Put it on again if you stay out in the sun for more than two hours and 

after swimming, sweating, or toweling off. 

Expiration date. Check the sunscreenôs expiration date. Sunscreen without an expiration date has a shelf life 

of no more than three years, but its shelf life is shorter if it has been exposed to high temperatures. 

Cosmetics. Some makeup and lip balms contain some of the same chemicals used in sunscreens. If they do 

not have at least SPF 15, don't use them by themselves. 

Resource: Center for Disease Control and Prevention 

Be Healthy, 

Donna Devilbiss 

Faith Community Nurse 



   Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who            

completed a health topic survey,        

introduced during our Spring into 

Health event.   

The Health Ministry Committee will be 

meeting this summer to discuss the 

survey results and to plan our “next 

steps”. 

Have a safe, happy summer! 

Health Ministry Committee: Donna, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Libertytown Fire Company carnival will be 

held August 15 - 20 and we will again be selling 

snow cones. I will place a sign up sheet for help at the 

event on the bulletin board in mid-July. Here's how the 

membership can help to make this another successful 

year:  

      1.  Sign up for a shift to sell the snow cones if    

            available                                                                            

       2.  Stop by to purchase a snow cone (as well as               

              Support  the Fire Company and other   

               Organization) 

       3.  Encourage your family and friends to stop by the  

            Stand to purchase they icy treats 

        4.  Make monetary donations to the snow cone 

             Stand to defray the cost of supplies (checks can     

              Be made to LUMC)  

        5. Pray for  warm weather, no rain in the evenings          

            And large crowds 

 

This event is not only a fund raiser for the church, but 

also a great way to meet folks in the community and 

invite them to attend a Sunday worship with us!       

                “Hope to see everyone there!” 

                                                     Thanks 

                                                 Gary Hubble 

  Evangelism Committee 

Presented by 

Dates to Put on Your Calendar 

       July 3rd  Pastor Ricketts 1st Sunday 

                       Welcome and the July 4th Program after  

                        The 11:00 Worship Service 

        July 6th  Program Ministries Mtg 7:30 pm 

       July 17th Missions Meeting 12:15  pm 

Sat July 23rd  Linganore Night at Harry Grove  

                          Stadium to see the Frederick Keys 

                           Baseball Game.  Game Time 6 pm 

                            Fireworks to follow 



 

 

             Linganore UMC Continuous Prayers 

    

Jeffrey Robertson 

Patti Davis 

Sharyn (Black) Green 

Maurice Wiles 

Christopher Ramsburg 

Justin Ramsburg 

Amanda Rankin 

Reese Burdette 

Pastor Dave 

Our College Students 

Collin Boyd 

Keith Holl 

Brandy Akers 

Mason Mathews 

Our District Superintendent  

     Rev Edgardo Rivera 

Our Bishop Rev Marcus Matthews 

Those serving in the Armed Forces both here and 

abroad 

The Youth of our Community 

Kevin Bennett 

Kelly Johnson 

Evelyn Reynolds           

Helen McQuay                                 

              

Remember our Hometouch 

Edith Grumbine 

Helen Gray 

Norman Koontz 

Louise Gaither 

      Month of June Prayer Concerns  

                                         Evelyn Reynolds 

Ralph Thomas 

Jean Freed 

 

 

                          

 

  7/1  Jake Arnold                     7/11  Kitty Gialanella 

  7/1  Cassie Aust                      7/13  Dale Thomas 

  7/2  Emily Fritz                        7/16  Cameron Smith 

  7/4  Debbie Day                      7/17  Alyssa Mellini (Coakley) 

  7/6  Isaac Bonneville              7/18  Joe Burrier 

  7/6  Carol Ann Thomas          7/19  Kayla O’Connell 

  7/7  Cody Burrier                    7/20  Kenneth Turner 

  7/8  Adam O’Connell              7/25  Jim Arnold 

  7/9  Karen Zimmerman         7/27  Sue Hubble 

 7/10 Fred Burrier                    7/28  Jason Burrier 

 7/10 Pat Main                          7/31  Matthew Ripley 

                                                     

 

 

7/13  Katie & Tim Wilkerson 

7/22  Karen & Ted Gill 

7/23  Tom & Tina Whiteside 

7/26  Joe & Reba Burrier 

 

 

 



James Micah has been born!  

In December we announced that we were pregnant, and 

we thank you for your prayers the last few months as 

our little baby grew and progressed.  

We are pleased to announce the birth of James Micah! He was born 
on Friday June 10 at 11:03pm at Chambersburg Hospital. We had 
amazing help from friends and family and neighbors: staying      
overnight with Melissa in the hospital, mowing our lawn, bringing us 
food, asking how we're doing, and especially praying often for the 

We are adjusting well, and enjoying the addition to our family!  

Student Bio: Meet Andrew  

Recently Andy and I asked a few of our student leaders some 

questions for your benefit!  Meet Andrew Corchado, he has 

served as our student president for several           semesters. 

We hope you will be encouraged by the work God is doing in his 

life: 

1) What was life like before Christ? 
Life before Christ was meaningless. I was simply living for myself, and 
while that seemed beneficial, it was actually hurting me a lot more than 
I realized. 

2) How did God save you? 
I grew up in the church, and immediately got plugged into a Christian 
fellowship when I came to Ship, so it's hard for me to pinpoint an exact 
moment when God saved me. However, there have been many times in 
my life where I have lost my way, and God always found a way to bring 
me back to him.   

3) When/how did you gain a vision for making disciples? 
I gained a vision for making disciples when I joined the leadership team 
for Ship DCF. The Great Commission [Matthew 28:18-20] really          
resonated with me after reading and understanding it at an LT meeting, 
and ever since, I have desired to bring people to follow Jesus.  

4) How is God at work on campus? 
God is powerfully moving on Ship's campus. He has doubled our leader-
ship team in the last year with amazing people who are effectively    
reaching others (Christians and non-Christians alike) and sharing the   
gospel.  

The proud grandparents!  



5) What is one way he has used you to impact another student? 
In a meeting with a student last semester, God was able to use me to show him just how important reading the Bible 
is to maintain a relationship with God. It seems very simple, but it was a great moment for both of us, and it really 
showed me how God can use us to further the Kingdom of God.   

Andrew is one of the lead players on the Shippensburg roller hockey team  

Helping with freshmen move-in this Fall  

Prayer and Praise 
- Pray for students on missions trips, camp staff, and ministry internships this summer! We have Ship students going to Mexico, 
Camp Ligonier, Camp Arrowhead (for adults with special needs), Haiti, Los Angeles for missions training, State College for the 
DiscipleMakers internship at PSU, and Ocean City MD. Pray that God would use them in those areas for His kingdom, grow them 
in significant ways, and give them a deeper vision for ministry back on campus.   

- Pray for God to be preparing freshmen's hearts and lives to encounter Christ when they arrive on campus this Fall. Pray for 

- Praise God that many students gained a vision during Focus for spreading the Gospel on campus in new and renewed 
ways.  Pray that God does create and grow a disciple-making culture among our student leaders this new school year.   

- Praise God for a healthy delivery! Pray for Melissa to recover from childbirth and that God would give her energy amidst      
minimal sleep. For Andy to serve with joy and energy. For James to grow physically and grow to know His Creator.  
- Pray for God to provide additional funding this summer.   

Thank you! 
~Andy & Melissa  
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       9:00 am 

Worship Service 

    11:00 am 
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6  Program  

   Ministries 

    Meeting 

    7:30 pm 
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10 Prayer Service  

       9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

11 12 13 14 

 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 Prayer Service 

        9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

Mission Mtg 

     12:15 pm 

18 19 20 21 22 

 

23   LUMC  

Night at 

Frederick 

Keys Game 

   6:00 pm 

24/31  

Prayer Service 

        9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

25 26 27 28 29 30 
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7 Prayer Service  

    9:00 am 

Worship Service        

11:00 am 

8 9 

 

10 11 12 

 

13 

14 Prayer Service 

       9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

15 16 17 18 19 

 

20 

 

21 Prayer Service 

        9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

22 23 24 25 26 

 

27 

 

28 

Prayer Service 

      9:00 am 

Worship Service 

     11:00 am 

29 30 31    
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